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Branch Circular No 01/24  
THIS HAS BEEN EMAILED TO EACH BRANCH SECRETARY 

FOR INFO ONLY 
 

To: Members of the NEC 
       All Branch Secretaries         

January 2024 

Dear All 

 

RE : Final Membership Figures for 2023 and 2024 Precept 

 

As referred to in Branch Circular No 23/23 I now list below final membership figures for your branch as at the 

31st December 2023. 

Subscriptions for the coming year will be £26.28 as per branch circular 21/23, our request for payment of 

your precept will be based on 40% of subscriptions, which is equal to £10.51. 

 

 

 

 

 

Alan Lees 

CEO 


